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A MESSAGE FROM FR. ARTHUR BAUTISTA

Dear Parishioners of Our Lady  
of the Blessed Sacrament,

My name is Fr. Arthur Bautista, and I am honored 
and excited to begin this new journey with all  
of you.

I was born and raised in the Philippines, where 
I first felt the call to the priesthood during my 
high school years. At the age of 16, I entered the 
college seminary in the Philippines. A few years 
into my formation, my family made the significant 
decision to move to the United States. At the time, 
I thought this was a sign from God that perhaps the 
priesthood was not my path.

Shortly after arriving in the U.S., I worked as a 
dietary aide for a year, then as a nursing assistant, 
and at the same time in a group home serving 
adults with developmental challenges. While these 
experiences were valuable and humbling, I felt a 
deep sense of unfulfillment that I couldn’t ignore. 
That restlessness led me back to the seminary— 
this time in Epworth, Iowa, with the Divine  
Word Missionaries.

After completing my college seminary studies, I 
discerned a call to diocesan priesthood and joined 
the Archdiocese of Chicago. In 2016, I began my 
formation at Mundelein Seminary, and in 2020, at 
the height of the global pandemic, I was ordained  
to the priesthood.

My first assignment was at St. Margaret Mary 
Parish, which later became part of the newly 
formed Holy Child Jesus Parish. I spent five 
formative years there, and during that time, I was 
also asked to serve as one of the Vocation Directors 
for the Archdiocese.

Now, I find myself here—grateful, hopeful, and 
ready to serve.

Many people have told me that I have “big shoes  
to fill” following Fr. Dan’s wonderful leadership.  
But I don’t believe I’m here to fill anyone’s shoes.  

Fr. Dan and I may be different, and that’s okay.  
I don’t intend to be another Fr. Dan—I will be  
Fr. Art. And I promise to give my whole self to  
this community.

I do ask one thing of you: please teach me how 
to minister to you. I may be your new pastor, but 
I don’t know everything. Help me grow into the 
shepherd you need—one after the heart of Jesus, 
the Good Shepherd.

May God, who has begun a good work here, bring it 
to fulfillment.

With gratitude and hope, 
Fr. Arthur Bautista
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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE

July 12/13

Mass Time Lector Extraordinary Ministers

5:00pm Don Kauffold Nenita Lucero 
Ray Bauer 
Bob Lester

8:00am Kevin Colgan Elizabeth Luong 
Patricia Childress 
Judi Necek

9:15am Paul Rettberg Deacon Jerry 
Joyce Leach 
Dan Storto

10:30am Donna McGuire Chris Schiffer 
Dan Schiffer 
Diane Ambrose

LITURGICAL MINISTERS

MASS INTENTIONS
Monday 
8:15am (SJE)

July 7 

Tuesday 
8:15am (QR)

July 8 
+ Tommy DeLorenzo

Wednesday 
8:15am (SJE)

July 9 
+ Fotis Kokosioulis

Thursday 
8:15am (QR)

July 10 
+ George Martinez 

Friday 
9:00am (SJE)

July 11 

Saturday 
8:15am (QR)

5:00pm (SJE)

July 12 

+ Fred & Bernice Lesczynski, + Tommy 
DeLorenzo, + Raymond Jakimczyk, + Pietro 
Awasati, + Thomas Guy

Sunday 
8:00am (QR) 
 
9:15am (SJE)

10:30am (QR)

July 13 
For the people of the parish

+ Connie Ann Freda

+ Barbara Burke

MINISTRY & EVENTS
7:45am 
8:00am 
8:45am 
2-5:00pm

Mon-Sat: Morning Prayer (Tele or App) 
Mon-Sat: Divine Mercy Prior to Mass 
Mon-Sat: Rosary Follows Mass 
Tue-Fri: Teen Center Hours

Monday 
6:30pm

July 7 
Youth Ministry (Victory Centre)

Tuesday 
7:00pm
7:30pm

July 8 
Rosary Prayer (SJE)
Respect Life Ministry (SJE)

Wednesday 
8:15am 
9:30am
1pm to 7pm 
3:00pm 
7:00pm 
 
7:30pm

July 9 
Adoration begins with daily Mass (SJE) 
Bible Study (SJE Shea Hall)
Eucharistic Miracles (QR School) 
Divine Mercy Prayer (SJE) 
Reconciliation (SJE) 
Bell Choir Practice (QR) 
AA (SJE Ministry Center)

Thursday July 10 

Friday
7:30pm

July 11 
AA (SJE Ministry Center)

Saturday 
8:15am
Noon

July 12 
Adoration begins with daily Mass  (QR)
Reconciliation (QR)

Sunday July 13 

SICK RELATIVES AND FRIENDS

Deanna B., Marylou Bregenzer, Richard Conrad, Bonnie Costa, 
Bill Fitzgerald, Marilyn Foss, Tamera Garrity, Eileen & Fran 
Gascon, James Goranson, Sandy Gran, Michael Grear, Victoria 
Grzesiakowski, Erin Huels, Edward Lang, Ray Marquez, Mary 
Murphy, Debbie Novoryta, Kim O’Connor, Randy Olsen, Mary 
Ann Piasecki, Nydia & Jesus Rodriguez, John Schneider, Anne 
Schmid, Thomas Smith, Irene Steck, Mary Beth Tomaso, Jackie 
Vrtis, Marge Yackem, Fay Zalecki, Ben’s Sister

Please contact the parish office at (847) 979-0901 to continue to have 
sick relatives or friends included here.

GRANT UNTO THEM ETERNAL REST

May God bless them and keep them... 
Lorraine Lechel

Please pray for lives lost to violence and natural disasters.
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DON’T MISS OUT!
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FAMILY RESOURCES & EVENTS
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PARISH SCHOOL—QUEEN OF THE ROSARY SCHOOL
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STEWARDSHIP REPORT PARISH DIRECTORY

Weekly Offertory June 22, 2025 
(Sunday Attendance: 857)

$8,177.00

2025 Annual Catholic Appeal Pledges 
(Projected Rebate $21,000)

$82,289.00

Your Stewardship Treasure returned to God for the 
support of our Parish ministries and His Church.

Thank you for your generosity.

Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Parish
Fr. Arthur Bautista, Pastor 
x1010; arbautista@archchicago.org

Fr. Paul Àdajà, Associate Pastor 
x1009; frpaul@olbsegv.org

Mr. Jerry Szostak, Permanent Deacon 
x1008; dcnjerry@olbsegv.org

Worship Sites
Queen of the Rosary Church (QR) 
750 W. Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

St. Julian Eymard Church (SJE) 
601 Biesterfield Road, Elk Grove Village 
Office Hours 
M/W 9am-5pm; Tu/Th 10am-6pm; F 9am-Noon

OLBSEGV.org | (847) 979-0901 | info@olbsegv.org

School
Queen of the Rosary School 
690 Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

Mr. Ryan Andersen, Principal 
randersen@qrcougars.org

QRSchool.org | (847) 437-3322

Parish Staff
Matt Ellefson, Maintenance 
mellefson@qrcougars.org

Scott Kennelly, Maintenance 
x1005; scott@olbsegv.org

John Maher, Operations Director 
x1012; john@olbsegv.org

Mary McKenzie, Office Manager 
x1001; mary@olbsegv.org

Brian Michalski, Pastoral Minister 
x1007; brian@olbsegv.org

Christine Nagle, Lifelong Faith Formation Coordinator 
x1004; cnagle@archchicago.org

Mary Ellen Ottenstein, Communications 
x1007; maryellen@olbsegv.org

Paul Van Lysebettens (Mr. Van), Music Director & 
Youth Minister; x1006; MrVan@olbsegv.org

Our parish goal for this year’s Annual Appeal is 
$60,564, and a portion of every dollar over that 
comes back to us! This year, we’re putting those 
rebate funds toward an exciting project—updating 
our playground! Used by our school and parish for 
Totus Tuus and Pray & Play Sundays, this space is 
a blessing for students and young families. With a 
tentative $130,000 budget and a $50,000 grant 
already secured, our support will help make this 
dream a reality. Past rebates have funded sound 
systems, security cameras, vestibule screens and 
soon, bathroom upgrades—let’s keep building up 
our parish together!
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BONUS FEATURE: LOOKING AHEAD
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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